
 
            

 
Shepherd Rubenstein Professional Corporation | Regulatory Law 
2200 Yonge Street, Suite 1302  
Toronto, ON M4S 2C6 
  
 

T. (416) 483-3300  F. (416) 483-3305 
shepherdrubenstein.com 
 
 

  

 
BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

Mark Rubenstein 
mark@shepherdrubenstein.com 

Dir. 647-483-0113 
 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
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April 5, 2023 
Our File: EB20230098 

 

 
Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2023-0098 – Ontario Power Generation Bill 124 Accounting Order Application 

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). Pursuant to Notice of Hearing and Procedural 

Order No. 1, SEC writes to notify the OEB and the Applicant that it plans to participate in the 

proceeding.  

We ask that following SEC representatives be included on the distribution list: 

Brian McKay, SEC Coordinator 
Ontario Education Services Corporation 
Phone: 416-340-2540 
Email : SEC@oesc-cseo.org 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
Shepherd Rubenstein Professional Corporation 
Phone: 647-483-0113 
Email: mark@shepherdrubenstein.com 
 
Jay Shepherd 
Shepherd Rubenstein Professional Corporation 
Phone: 416-804-2767 
Email: jay@shepherdrubenstein.com 
 
Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 

 
 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:    Brian McKay, SEC (by email) 

Ontario Power Generation (by email) 
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